
                                                                                                                October 03, 2015

ABOUT US AT GGHMS.

Greater Grove Hall Main Streets is committed to promoting a diverse business district
while maintaining our neighborhood's historical character. We encourage innovative and
creative techniques to foster economic development that enriches the lives of business
owners, employees and residents of our community.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Bob Thompson (Chairman), Bertram Alleyne, Murphy Gregory, John Linehan, Robert Hector, KarenLyn
Bunch, Sis. Virginia Morrison, Roberta Young (Treasurer), Ed Gaskin (Executive Director), Joel Harper,
Bruce Bickerstaff, Andrew Watson and Eric Straughter. 
                      

Want to know what is going on in Greater Grove Hall? Visit www.greatergrovehall.org/calendar

THIS MONTH'S FEATURED BUSINESS.

Stash's Pizza of Dorchester
612 Blue Hill Ave, Dorchester, MA 02121

CONTACT US:

Phone: (617) 282 - 9200

HOURS:
10:00 am - 1:00 am

7 days per week

WEBSITE:
http://stashspizza.com/index.php  

  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001wQw7pH8Ax0sjwu6g7uxSL1_wbITXgyJOO_S4Mj0tlU74aQsbaV-7BBaCX26wxQPkScjvOEbgbKr1L71Gz6ImMfgXr24sIdT0KzctvKlfnp4N76evG8hLr4yV8cZA4ciaUYTtM8i5X1sk_-WytQ5Jj3MoFKp_Lm3JKD1tYx48lQZ0Zf4rg6PNnQ==&c=&ch=


UPCOMING EVENTS
*Bus rapid transit workshops at Bolling Building. - October 7th - 14th.

*Small Business Expo. - Thursday October 8th, 9:30am - 4:00pm.

*Myrna Greenfield of Good Egg Marketing, one of the On-Site TA providers, will be offering small business
workshops that have training and one-on-one coaching sessions following the training.
    Thursday October 8th: 3:30pm-5pm                                 Friday October 16th: 8:30am-10:30am
    26 Court Street 11th floor                                                584 Columbia Road, Dorchester, 02125

*Harness the Power of Mobile, Sponsored by BNN. - October 13th, 6:00 - 7:30 PM. Cost is $25.

*The SBA will be hosting a webinar on October 14th. 









 

DID YOU KNOW?  
 
Beginning on October 1, 2015, if your small business is not EMV-compliant in certain fraudulent
transactions - you as a merchant could be liable.

U.S. credit card companies are making the transition from magnetic stripe technology to cards with chips.
Chip cards are payment cards that have an embedded chip, offering increased security when your
customers use the chip to pay in store.  Chip cards are based on a global card payment standard called
EMV, which stands for Europay, MasterCard and Visa, currently used in more than 80 countries around the
world.  The United States is now in the process of making the migration to EMV technology.
> Read more

The SBA is committed to making sure small business owners understand what this transition means for you,
your business, and your customers through webinars, online resources, and in-person events.  See below
for more information. 

Upcoming Webinar Presentation on EMV:
10/14/15 @ 2 pm ET - EMV 101 What Small Businesses Need to Know About the Switch to Chip
Card Technology

SBA and Square have teamed up to offer a free webinar to help small businesses across the country
navigate the upcoming transition to EMV chip card technology.  Topics covered include what the transition to
EMV chip card technology means for small businesses; what EMV chip card technology is and why it's
more secure; and how to prepare for new fraud liability rules impacting merchants beginning October 1,
2015. Registration is free but required.  Click here to register.

View an August 26th archived version of this webinar now
 
You can also download a copy of the presentation here.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001wQw7pH8Ax0sjwu6g7uxSL1_wbITXgyJOO_S4Mj0tlU74aQsbaV-7BGlbjpo3KOiPG1MhluxGDf3Hfe5OLv8-sAZzp5cAUXlhOK82x54JTv8OfIj67HnO-hc5E5VhYh2TjGogZnat0Pt6-JAO0I61BSqmLJR9tGq0xsTHhZ7lLQftpuDpBzeNuhwbQBRpooYOhhfmExLjVrnuD7Ygx-CkpSrR0I1arJ-gNIW7l3Ukcp1lLXV9LHrxfX9n7Qb9WFnJ&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001wQw7pH8Ax0sjwu6g7uxSL1_wbITXgyJOO_S4Mj0tlU74aQsbaV-7BGlbjpo3KOiPLNCcmrqI5D3Etz6Ee1R7uiXmYhnl-pdbV5Qz1PydbFyV3x-FBXx4zuvuaSVazzeqYlLBWWj-BR3ueahDWgEyUCzJL1pR2WplXZ05fZ2Mi_jGGDbp_rHa8X640yzblCoBYwVz1oNJEbr-gMCtO1-km60SKnF2o_pC1RVlRxvRcb7JqT0yzJZH16oQWStWysvmy-fawjztfsQZhZ_wbgyIsw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001wQw7pH8Ax0sjwu6g7uxSL1_wbITXgyJOO_S4Mj0tlU74aQsbaV-7BGlbjpo3KOiPiieeRxPuj9seoeQhQuZNwIR0aQyiOwhR7y4SaJ3IrUsBLU-Wc_exj3rB_4PSUEd9nFTmGfEqR0_OQV7Lo1E1pPNDOtDGivqUiyFSj2SqlGDkmXcRO0pUe_JB_V3rhI3bdYDtMMq_7dt46XAvoQuVAcWSNq_eQI8mQE8-8LVEl2pgmj2L0Z3T-A==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001wQw7pH8Ax0sjwu6g7uxSL1_wbITXgyJOO_S4Mj0tlU74aQsbaV-7BGlbjpo3KOiPOciVr8ID6rKxyzZqrOaTKbHMAZAjX-8u3rIbAvEhH4TqVSFwmjlpBmpy1y9EPqxkSS-eY0A9ZCUGRhX_rrayr2_Zc-O7Coi6a35rFbeIl9GOSOlBLSwkFKiJl2_x6qVeZwmOdeV-E4I_X1WHXq_JmqMp3-44XoXGY5KWiA2k7ByNmx8HMnYmUSqM0bb89n7z8Smw75vOY6EHZ8HUr-Mvo5jGCOue3GA3xyHcy472uQH_jjgHAmNCKNqZ1aE3spWO_1uGC04n5eLwMSv0tmo4qKS32K78QmKNwOwH5Bdwekppzndeh_TyB6_tahmkf3TiPv3Jd6sLU8cWE20X0Kk2sk4saA4DcksurJJgAbtE_JJCOFqEYWZknY5dOgKMcClcq7n-Pk-Ar2z7u5qOXmDxUzeFvrsWTl9GRZWraq7g6uKDytM7HeHBl0nNKsFOvZpNAKmbVyKvpg20p3yy_cA_tOqqOg_N3eeK58Kmz2Rgi_nXeZmMGuQz2pV61T7SorURlki6BFMb7bq77NEFx-DSCBxqTuEd01rOXVNpvOh3fE6dABOFW4zK6If29znP4mhyYRLj7XAp69JI9EwIxKXQbfZhrrtJz5EsyIWofK51DMcZbITKCe45Si0VCpxaTB0P7DiHs8dmN-4=&c=&ch=


 
GREATER GROVE HALL MAIN STREETS IN THE NEWS!

 
 

GREATER GROVE HALL MAIN STREETS in the BAY STATE BANNER.
City's DriveBoston program looks to reduce auto ownership
Jule Pattison-Gordon | 9/2/2015, 10:16 a.m.

Here are a few quotes from the article... 
Ed Gaskin, executive director of the Greater Grove Hall Main Streets cited a public health impact as well.
 
"Given the higher incidents of respiratory diseases such as asthma in our community, we support programs
such as DriveBoston," he said.

"It would be ideal if as part of the DriveBoston program, there was some reduced rates or subsidies for
membership or usage. The same way some companies provide subsidies for public transportation," said
Gaskin. He added that more people are likely to try the program if initial rates are lower.

Gaskin saw economic potential for the neighborhood.
"Residents need more flexible options when it comes to transportation, as that could increase employment
opportunities," he said.

Gaskin pointed out that this program is not the only transportation solution worth pursuing. "Besides car
share programs, our communities are also underserved when it comes to bike share (Hubway) programs as
well," he said. "[Grove Hall] would like the mayor's assistance in helping us implement our Complete
Streets study."
 
Want to read the whole article? CLICK HERE FOR FULL ARTICLE

MARKETING WORKSHOPS IN OCTOBER AND NOVEMBER.

Myrna Greenfield of Good Egg Marketing, one of the On-Site TA providers, will be offering small business
workshops. The workshops will have training and one-on-one coaching sessions following the training.  
 
Thursday October 8th: 3:30pm-5pm
26 Court Street 11th floor
 
A second workshop will be offered during Women's Entrepreneurship Week on October 16th. The
information is below:  

Friday October 16th: 8:30am-10:30am
Fairmount Innovation Lab, 584 Columbia Road, Dorchester, 02125
 
This workshop will walk you through the steps of creating a basic plan to match your marketing with your
goals. While primarily focused on brick-and-mortar businesses, entrepreneurs of all sizes can apply this
approach to jump-start their marketing plan.
 
You'll receive a worksheet and template to help you create your plan.  In addition, you can also get free on-
the-spot coaching from business advisors.
 
Here is the Eventbrite registration and the website with all of the events that week is www.we-bos.com.   
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001wQw7pH8Ax0sjwu6g7uxSL1_wbITXgyJOO_S4Mj0tlU74aQsbaV-7BGlbjpo3KOiPjCxZykkxAv0wcvUs0GtGsSDO922Pnc7SndFp6r9W2bt5tJgTu-pCbpG0FtEH2O9v3fph98MSRCDJKBw35LpEL2lWgCBUv2JMg9hSmTSAicDVoN1D6jRsqhY6jT-py4QaarOupHNtum5Gdznqi_uZSN_oeQ82jwKSoV05HPSbLRvL8VqOlLdijg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001wQw7pH8Ax0sjwu6g7uxSL1_wbITXgyJOO_S4Mj0tlU74aQsbaV-7BGlbjpo3KOiPgLY2be8rmmzK4QCqKZQEFbO1fN2t3mkeWc_s0IJL8bLf-jacTH39adLGiZlZI-i0JUR7tSitEKKq8Xe5rBUOZrxJjHbWHo2l8w4YJaXSs2r0QFZ-doX9sxJwCxnfAGrD2F9ZpTOvwsJFy6ocIsAnJJQ9MLa3iofjceaLDTCQv644XCqm2lu9k7DJ1GReV5CR&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001wQw7pH8Ax0sjwu6g7uxSL1_wbITXgyJOO_S4Mj0tlU74aQsbaV-7BGlbjpo3KOiP6SJO1GHGIh8DjtKVVozmDEuGUvlI4ezLN6k8_lGwZTfmLDqSsakMgJEp3N3X44SpE2ESbU2XK0UmWFgD27f16wvawvAnG2VD5Fxg7fxGbi8=&c=&ch=


Myrna will also offer another workshop in November in another Main Street district.

OPEN TOWN MEETING.

Several board members spoke at the "Open Town Meeting" - MA Office of Business Development hosting
a gathering of the Boston small business community at Roxbury Community College. Bob Thompson,
Robby Thomas, John Linehan, Karenly Bunch attending this important meeting where members of the
community spoke on the business needs of the community.

 
NEWS FEEDS:

 

Pictured: Greater Grove Hall Award
winner Julya Tran, owner of Spots
Cleaners (center), with Karenlyn
Bunch and Ed Gaskin Executive
Director.

Pictured: Andrew Watson Owner of
Health & Sports Rehab, Award Winner
at Greater Grove Hall Main Streets
Annual Awards Reception with Ed
Gaskin.

Pictured: Dr. Tommy Chang, Boston
Public School Superintendent. He took
the time to speak to students at the
6th Annual Mattapan's Finest Free Cut
and Curl 2015.



Pictured: Speaker of the House
Robert Deleo with Ed Gaskin and
Bruce Bickerstaff. 

Pictured: Speaker of the House
Robert Deleo with Greater Grove Hall
Board Member Bruce Bickerstaff. 

Pictured: Ed Gaskin, Executive
Director Greater Grove Hall Main
Streets, with State Senator Sonia
Chang-Diaz at a community Event. 

Pictured: Ed Gaskin and Boston City
Councilor at large Ayanna Pressley at
Mattaphan's finest event.



Pictured: Ed Gaskin at local
community event with the owner 
of Covenant Creations Salon and
gospel recording artist Keisha
Dreams. 

 
PREVIOUS EVENTS...

 

The Greater Grove Hall Main Streets 2nd Annual Awards Reception was held on September 24, 2015 
at the Franklin park Zoo.

   



Give us a call today!

Mattapan's Finest Free Cuts and Curls

On Sunday September 6th, from 6am to 7pm, Mattapan's Finest held it's 6th annual 
"Free Cuts and Curls" for boys and girls between the ages of six to thirteen.

Last year 285 children were serviced and received a backpack with school supplies and book. The
barbers and stylists were from Mattapan's Finest and other local barber shops and salons. There was also

a cookout and items such as hot dogs, seltzer water and chips provided. Some local motor cycle clubs were
also there in support of this back to school event.  (Buffalo Soldiers, Boston Divas, Recd Knights Fighters) 

Greater Grove Hall Main Streets
320B Blue Hill Avenue
Dorchester, MA 02121

617.442.2560

Want to know what's going on in Greater Grove Hall?
Visit us at www.greatergrovehall.org/calendar

STAY CONNECTED

      

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001wQw7pH8Ax0sjwu6g7uxSL1_wbITXgyJOO_S4Mj0tlU74aQsbaV-7BIh2-ZCOQF0i1PsNLCoTi4yGMPt1jCuEO9gb_SpiFICcfk0O0jgPPywak21g4d_zDe1AR8RtW704P1lEx2qP2_CPDAs7Fe4708f7BHl89MaDr51M2HompTdpHpKmYtOV55kZ2Di1PUR1&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001wQw7pH8Ax0sjwu6g7uxSL1_wbITXgyJOO_S4Mj0tlU74aQsbaV-7BKdEDPZLi9-uSDj5VAE35jPLSo5VpdWbWQ3EspWgTgcGTffWb-mcVkrtG3doWI5uT4Jrc3G6sHAXWPmeccZGaZim9SSr-SDCKRC4kYE6w8TgJtSuQsrzOcu3fNUEZBHqepSlro4YoM9iBPQ8g4BiXC4=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001wQw7pH8Ax0sjwu6g7uxSL1_wbITXgyJOO_S4Mj0tlU74aQsbaV-7BKdEDPZLi9-umo0y5y9zC4WJJ8QE1CgKyCC_ZkImRrPOxERFXMMyzjS23BVv4VopOfTuYCFOCnVPwfO7L_Pf0ai4RjHNT6Q_38C7uNGb12C9H5eWeqhQfJHXS-fzswwOFd9deTTdVpsG&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001wQw7pH8Ax0sjwu6g7uxSL1_wbITXgyJOO_S4Mj0tlU74aQsbaV-7BKdEDPZLi9-uXnUD_fQ9nQBlgedTo_bFSHTTvWSXUXtIbYAKQYQ8bfLDNPSdwlruq8eQQjOqlRBqVdHUYQydf07eDVzMw61mIqychJeQfng6nlAKnJitKLCbb1NusK6wnjrednBHI06DIFYupNnA8d8=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001wQw7pH8Ax0sjwu6g7uxSL1_wbITXgyJOO_S4Mj0tlU74aQsbaV-7BKdEDPZLi9-uDKdbvu60LSAyF5k5HKKvajdUJ5cW6I29TDo6ljYpHPFFZ2o02YOMGc2ons4eUEuWkWBU0eaZdohbui28CWmt8sLv4SXUPtLu3dr2nrb7Tvbtr7irsfsk5SWo9RFP4NNbvfyMgUTUm0Xhuc5oFxQVGw==&c=&ch=

